PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
August 28, 2018 12:00 pm

A Public Hearing was held on August 28, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City
Hall to solicit input from the public on the proposed 2018 millage rate of 7.308 for property
taxes. Present were Mayor Jonathan McCollar, Council Members: Phil Boyum, Jeff Yawn and
Derek Duke. Also present were City Manager Randy Wetmore, City Clerk Sue Starling and
City Attorney Cain Smith.

Also present was Police Chief Broadhead, David Campbell, Director of Public Works and
Engineering Jason Boyles, Director of Finance Cindy West, Records Clerk Leah Harden

There were no citizens present
Mayor McCollar called the meeting to order.

City Manager Randy Wetmore stated the proposed millage rate would be 7.308 and that it would
generate about $260,000.00.

There were no questions asked and no discussion.
There was no action taken.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:05 p.m.



